Lesson – 5 (The Yellow Butterfly)

1- . Read the lines from the chapter and answer the questions that follow.

A yellow butterfly flew around in Sonu's garden. Sonu saw the butterfly. He ran to catch it. The butterfly flew to the rose bed. It sat on red rose.

"Now I can catch it" Said Sonu. He walked slowly and silently to catch the butterfly. He came

closer and closer. But then Off flew the butterfly. (i) What did Sonu want to catch? Ans – (ii) Where did the butterfly sit? Ans – 2. True /False (i) The rose was of pink colour. () (ii) Sonu was able to catch the butterfly. (3. Frame sentence in your own words. garden - _____ **4. Write past form of these.** fly - ______ , see - _____ , run - _____ 5. Fill adverbs in the blanks. 1. He walked _____ and ____ to catch the butterfly. 2. Read the lines from the chapter and answer the questions that follow. "In the middle of the web was a big spider. It looked hungry. It wanted to catch the butterfly." (i) What was in the middle of the web? (ii) Why did the spider want to catch the butterfly? (iii)Name the chapter from which the lines has been taken. (iii) Find two nouns from the lines. (iv) Find two verbs from the lines. (TRUE / FALSE) 1. The spider's web was in the apple tree. 2. Sonu saved the butterfly.

B C M SCHOOL, CHD ROAD

A Senior Secondary School of BCM Foundation Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi

CLASS – 3rd	worksheet - ENGLISH		
NAME-	ROLL NO -	SECTION-	

1. Read the passage and answer the following questions.

Reading is a good habit. We should read excellent books and newspapers. We should study our school books carefully. We should go to the school library to read books on different subjects.

Library is a building which has a large collection of books on many subjects. We should read books on English, science ,history etc. Study of newspaper increases our knowledge about the world. Magazines and newspapers are the best source of knowledge, information and entertainment. Reading makes us intelligent. It increases our knowledge about a language and words.

I. Answer the following questions .	
Ques 1: - What is a good habit?	
Ans:	
Ques 2: - What should we read?	
Ans:	
Ques 3: - Why should we go to the school library?	
Ans:	
Ques 4: - Which building has a large collection of books on many subjects?	
Ans:	
II. Complete the following sentences.	
1. Study of newspaper increases	
2 makes us intelligent.	
Q 7 - Find any two nouns from the passage.	

2. The Big Forest

Benny the Bear lived in a big forest. The forest was full of tall trees, colorful flowers, and clear streams. Benny loved to explore new places in the forest. One day, he decided to go on an adventure to find the tallest tree.

Benny packed his backpack with some honey and berries. He waved goodbye to his friends, the squirrels, and started his journey. As he walked deeper into the forest, he saw many interesting things. He saw a family of deer drinking water from a stream and a group of rabbits playing . After a long walk, Benny finally found the tallest tree. It was so tall that its top touched the sky. Benny was very excited. He decided to climb the tree to see the view from the top. As he climbed higher and higher, he saw the whole forest. It was beautiful!

On the top of the tree, Benny met a wise old owl named Oliver. Oliver told Benny many stories about the forest. Benny listened carefully and learned a lot. He thanked Oliver for the stories and climbed down the tree.

Comprehension Questions

1.	Where did Benny the Bear live?			
0	A) In a big city	B) In a big forest		C) In a small village
2.	What did Benny pack in his backpack	?		
0	A) Apples and oranges	B) Honey and berrie	es	C) Bread and cheese
3.	What did Benny see in the meadow?			
0	A) A family of deer	B) A group of rabbit	ts .	C) A pack of wolves
4.	. Who did Benny meet at the top of the tallest tree?			
0	A) A wise old owl named Oliver			
0	B) A friendly fox named Freddy			
0	C) A singing bird named Bella			
5.	How did Benny feel after his adventu	ire?		
0	A) Tired but happy	B) Sad and lonely		C) Angry and upset
	Fill in the Blanks			
1.	Benny the Bear lived in a big	·		
2.	Benny packed his backpack with some	2	and	·
3.	He saw a family of deer drinking wate	r from a		·
4.	The tallest tree was so tall that its top	touched the		·
5.	Benny met a wise old owl named		_ at the top of	the tree.

3. Read the following passage:

One day, an old gentleman was walking slowly along a street. He saw a little boy trying to reach a doorbell which was too high for him. The old man was very kind-hearted. He wanted to help the little boy. So he stopped and said, "I will ring the bell for you." And then he pushed the bell so hard. The little boy looked up at him and said, "Now we will run away, come on." But before the old gentleman could understand what was happening, the mischievous boy had run from there. The old man was left there alone. The owner opened the door. He was angry.

A. Answer the following questions briefly:						
1. What was the little boy trying to do?						
Ans:						
2. "I will ring the bell for you." Who said these words?						
Ans:						
3. Who ran after ringing the bell?						
Ans:						
4. Who was left near the door?						
Ans:						
B. Find antonyms in the passage of the following:						
1. pleased	2. Pulled	3. young				
C. Complete the following:						
1. The little boy was very						
2	pushed the bell for the little boy.					
3. The little boy asked the old man						
4. The little boy could not press the doorbell because						